Dear Parent,
We hope your child has had a great first day in Year 1.
Year 1 is brilliant fun and over the year we will do lots of exciting activities and learn lots of new skills and information.
On Thursday we will be talking about what we did in the summer holidays.  

We ask that your child brings in a holiday photo or a souvenir that they can talk about.
Below is some information to help your child’s transition into Year 1.  

PE Days

Class 3 have PE on Tuesday and Friday.
Class 4 have PE on Thursday and Friday.  

Please make sure your child has their P.E. Kit in everyday, including P.E. shoes, as when the sun shines P.E. will be outside.

Books
Books will be changed on Monday and Thursday.

Please make sure you send reading books in every day as children may have an opportunity to read in school on other days.

Don’t forget to check book bags every night for letters and flyers.  

Library will start in a few weeks time.  Your child will get to choose a book from our school library to bring home.
You and Me books.

We will send our first You and Me task home on Friday.  Please return on it on the following Wednesday so we can send a new task.  

Front Doors

Now the children are in Year 1, they are asked to come into school via the doors to the left of the main school entrance. We encourage the children to come into school as independently as possible and will always be there to greet them in the classroom. An adult will be at the door in a morning if you need to let us know anything.  

At the end of the day we will bring the out of school and wait with them at the top of the steps beside these doors. Children must stay on the steps until collected by an adult.

If you need to speak to us we are available before and after school.  
We look forward to working with you to make Year 1 a happy and successful year.  

Miss Bradley, Miss Holmes, Mrs Bell and Mrs Corrigan
P.S. Your child will need an empty jam jar to bring on 24th September.

